
16/08/2021 

MR Vanita Ogden 
26 Chisholm Avenue ST 
Avalon NSW 2107 
vanitao@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

To the Councilors of Northern Beaches Council
The large housing development proposed for 521 Barrenjoey Road, Bilgola. 1. will disfigure the 
main gateway to the northern peninsula 
2. sets a bad precedent for future developments. 
3. Having little verge and no footpath will add danger leading to potential fatalities 
4. The development is multi-level, having offices with ensuite bathrooms ?
5. Council’s criteria for developments in an E4 Environmental Living zone. Is not taken into 
account.
6. It proposes the cutting down of many native trees including several on public land.
I am therefore firmly objecting to the massive overdevelopment planned for 521 Barrenjoey Rd, 
Bilgola Beach, Lot 129DP16902, DA20211164.
the environmental damage caused by the thoughtless uprooting of habitats , home to powerful 
owls. and a fragile ecosystem that takes years to mature. 
Please don’t let this development go ahead and ruin the natural habitats we attempt to 
preserve here in Pittwater/ northern beaches.
Vanita Ogden 
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